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to more information

This FAQ

document answers additional questions

about the P-EBT program.

HEALTH
INFORMATION FORM

This form will need to be completed for every
student at ECRA. The information goes
straight to the Health Office.



http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/ECRA-Parent-Letter-for-Assessment-Conferences-SY22.pdf
http://elcaminorealacademy.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/ECRA-Parent-Letter-for-Assessment-Conferences-SY22.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1V7WDWJIsEUIiPePZ2i2k1P9oA_Je30lAK0fT7X1Ub4I/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1V7WDWJIsEUIiPePZ2i2k1P9oA_Je30lAK0fT7X1Ub4I/edit
https://state.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fe07174c30216027e5fab1fde&id=ebbcb1d65e&e=313cb2b83b
https://state.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fe07174c30216027e5fab1fde&id=ebbcb1d65e&e=313cb2b83b
https://state.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fe07174c30216027e5fab1fde&id=ebbcb1d65e&e=313cb2b83b

CHANGE CAN BE
TOUGH, BUT I'VE
NEVER HEARD
ANYONE SAY IT

WASN'T WORTH IT.

TEACHING YOUR CHILD A GROWTH MINDSET

Here is a great video for parents created by Smart Parent
Stories. It is about 11 min and it covers five main
pillars behind teaching your child a growth mindset:

1. Be a growth mindset role model

2. Praise the process, not the result

3. Teach your kids about the brain

4. Encourage your kids to take the hard route
5. Stretch your kids capability
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Fx8Rejn4YUM

ECRA STUDENT DAILY COVID-19 QUESTIONNAIRE

(if you chose in-person learning)

Each day before sending your child to school,
please review the following questions regarding
your child’s health.
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If you answer yes to any of the questions:
Please do not send your child to school. Contact a medical
provider or call the COVID Hotline at 855-600-3453, then
call the health office at ECRA.
Questions for ECRA Students Before They Go to School

1. Does your child currently have a temperature of

over 100.4 degrees?
2. In the past 24 hours, has your child experienced:

Sore throat, runny nose, congestion

New frequent, dry cough (for students with
documented chronic allergies/asthma, a
change in baseline cough)

Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
Diarrhea, vomiting

Loss of taste or smell

New onset of headache

Fatigue or muscle or body aches
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3. Has your child recently been in close contact with
anyone who has exhibited any of these symptoms?

4. Has your child recently been in contact with anyone
who has tested positive for COVID-19?

5. Is anyone in the household waiting for COVID-19
test results? (Routine surveillance testing not
included)

Reviewing these questions daily and making good decisions can
help us prevent the spread of COVID-19.

SCHOOL UNIFORM VOUCHERS

The Assistance League of Albuquerque
has provided some uniform vouchers
for K-8 ECRA families that are in need.
We have a limited number of vouchers
so it will be first come, first served.

Please contact the office at ECRA if you are

interested in receiving a voucher.

I\/\ATERIALS PICK UP
Materials pickup for remote
"4 students will be held every
.  Friday between 1:30 and 4:30.
> Please contact the school if you
plan to p k up materials so we can be prepared for
your arrival.

STUDENT MEAL PICK-UP
Meal pick-ups will
begin for remote
students on August
20t from 1:30 to 4:30
and will continue
every Friday afterwards. Each student will receive 5
breakfast and 5 lunch meals each week. A sign up
form will be sent out soon.
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If any family has a positive case of

COVID-19, please contact Jennifer Mercer

at 505-314-2212 as soon as possible. ECRA
is required to report cases to the New
Mexico Public Education Department. Thank you for
helping us keep everyone safe!
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